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Diary Dates  
 

July 

Fri 5th–H S A Disco 
for Y3, Y4 & Y5 4.30-
5.30pm 

Tues 9th—Y6 Transition Day 
(Warden Park) 

Tues 9th -Y6 Production 6pm-7.30pm 

Weds 10th -Y6 Production 1.30pm-3pm & 6pm-
7.30pm 

Thurs 11th-Shakespeare Class Assembly 10am 
(changed from Fri 5th) 

Thurs 11th-Y5 Connect with the Countryside Trip 

Mon 15th– Area Athletics at BHA 

Mon 15th– Y3 to Gattons Leavers Production 9am 

Tues 16th-Inter-house Sports 

Weds 17th-Y3 Children to Gattons 

Thurs 18th-Southway Talent Show 

Fri 19th-Awards Assembly to invited parents 10am 

Fri 19th –Y6 Leavers Disco (5.30-7.30pm) 

Tues 23rd -Y6 Leavers Assembly to Parents 11am-
12pm 

Tues 23rd – LAST DAY OF TERM 

September 

Mon 2nd—INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues 3rd—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Mr Newbold’s message will  be back for the next edition of the Newsletter. In the 
meantime, we wish you all a lovely weekend. 

Y5 Hampton Court Trip (Current Y4) 

Please remember that all permission slips &        
payments for September’s trip are due back 
by Monday 15th July. Please ensure that you 
have sent in your reply by this date, if you 
wish your child to be included.  

Thank you. 



 

Above is a selection of pictures from our Sports Day last week. It was lovely to 
see all the families coming to support the children, and share a picnic with them 
afterwards. Congratulations to Hill house, who were overall winners on the day. 

Lucy (Dickens),  Raiyyan (Turner) & 
Gabriel (Einstein),  are 3 of our 
Spelling Bee winners from earlier in 
the week. They are all champion 
spellers for their year group. 



 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Daniel from Einstein 
Class has been practising 
Tae Kwon Do since he was 
six. He has just been 
awarded his red belt. Well 
done Daniel! 

Jessica from Picasso 
has been working hard 
in her swimming lessons 
& has earned her Stage 
4 certificate & badge. 

Izzy from Turner 
Class recently ran 5k 
for the Race for Life 
at Tilgate Park. She 
ran it with her dad, 
raising funds for  
cancer research. 
Here she is with her 
well-earned medal. 

Aimee from Picasso 
Class has been working 
hard to earn 4 Brownie 
badges! She has been 
awarded them for   
painting, collecting, jobs 
& Lead Stage 2. She is 
now working towards her 
Brownie Gold Badge. 

Josh (Hawking),  Andrew (Turner),  
Levi (Shakespeare) & Hayden 
(Hawking), were all lucky winners in the 
recent ‘Lego-off’ competition, which 
involved making a sci-fi Lego model. The 
entries were judged by Mr Blanchard & 
Miss Steer, who awarded the boys a 
Lego toy each. 

Maizie from Pankhurst 
Class took part in the 
Race for Life in   
Brighton. She ran the 5k 
course with her mum, & 
raised the fantastic sum 
of £392 for Cancer  
Research. Well done 
Maizie! 

Adam from Mandela has 
been awarded his Chief Scout   
Silver Award by the County 
Commissioner in Haywards 
Heath. He had to complete 7 
challenge badges & 6 activity 
badges for the award - what 
a fantastic achievement! 

Joshua from Churchill 
class recently took part 
in the Robin Lowe  
Swimming Gala at the 
Triangle. He came 2nd 
place in the Medley,  
after swimming 25m 
each of 4 different 
strokes. 

Jake from Mandela 
class is our Superstar 
Goalie! He recently 
played for Sutton FC in 
a Champions of the 
Champions of the 
Champions (CCC)    
tournament. They won 
the final 4-1, & Jake 
only let in 3 goals 
throughout the entire 
tournament! 


